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Friday 23rd November 2018 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy 

reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s 

class will be shared; please ensure you subscribe to this by 

clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving 

notifications of blog entries, please check that you are 

subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s class 

teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what 

your child might be doing in class as well as a way of us 

communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell and Miss Seedhouse 

 
 

Children in Need 
A big thank you to everyone for joining us in our non-uniform 

last week and cake sale. We have raised £250.62 for Children 

in Need.  
 

Love in a box 
We received a letter thanking us for the donations of Christmas 

shoe-boxes. In total 1,026 were sent from the Keyworth area! 

This is an amazing effort so thank you to everyone who 

donated for ‘Love in a box’. 
 

Bike and Scooter Helmets 
Please could we request that if children are coming to / from 

school on a bike or scooter, they wear a helmet.  Helmets can 

be kept in school during the day if needed. 
 

Upcoming Events 

   November 20 

PTA Film Night 

November 30 

Non-Uniform for chocolate 

tombola donations 

December 7 

PTA Christmas Fair 

December 11 

Afternoon and Evening 

Christmas Performances 

December 12 

Afternoon and Evening 

Christmas Performances 

December 14 

Christmas Jumper Day – 

Raising money for ‘Save the 

Children’ 

December 20 

Christmas lunch day – children 

can wear their Christmas 

jumper at lunch time if they 

wish! 

December 21 

Last day of the term 

January 7 

Start of the spring term – 

Return to school 
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Midday Supervisor Role 
Are you a good team worker? Do you enjoy working with 

children? Do you have some time you could offer over the 

school lunch hour?  

We are looking for someone to join our midday team, working 

for an hour and 15 minutes over the school lunch hour, on 

Thursday and Fridays.  

Duties will include helping to set up for lunch time, supporting 

the children during lunch, tidying away after lunch and 

supervising children outside for playtime.  

If you are interested in this role and would like more 

information, please contact our school office on 0115 974 

8088. 
 

Be Internet Legends 
Our Key Stage two children enjoyed an assembly today, themed 

‘Internet Legends’.  This was delivered by a team from Parent Zone 

and Google and delivered important messages to the children 

about keeping safe on the internet.  More information can be 

found on our school website on the safeguarding blog.   

If you google ‘Be internet legends’, you can access the world that 

the children found out about in the assembly; we’re sure your 

child(ren) will be happy to show you around! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Keeping our children safe. 

Musical.ly has a new name – TikTok.  

The app now has some new features, 

including live streaming. Although 

the app has an age limit of 13 years 

old, we know that children younger 

than this are using it. Profiles on TikTok 

are automatically set to public, so 

that any content posted can be 

seen by anyone with the app.  

Reach for the stars! 
Well done to the children who have 

completed their stamp charts over 

the last couple of weeks: 

 

Year R: Bailey, Maria, Henry B, 

Harriet, Elise, Imogen, Matilda, 

Dorothy. 

 

Year 1: Alfie, Ruby, Clara, Matilda, 

Alistair, Peggy, Logan, Fergus, 

Benja, Archie, Danny, Owen, 

James, Jack. 

 

Year 2: Orla, Harrison, Lauren, 

Oakley. 

 

Year 3: Charlie S, Peter, Rhia, Taylor, 

Mason 

 

Year 4: Jacob, Freya  

 

Year 5: Anastasia, Joe 

 

Year 6: Niamh, Holly, Elia, Sarah 

(x2!), Amy, Ava 

 

 Roll of Honour 
 

Please contact the school office, 

preferably by email marked ‘Roll of 

Honour’, if you would like to share 

the achievements of your children 

with the rest of the school 

community.  

 
We love to hear about what they 

have been doing outside of school! 

 


